
 

  
 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the December Edition of our School Newsletter and 

the Final Edition in 2019. We’ve had a busy first term of school 

and are all looking forward to a well deserved break! School will 

close at 12pm on Friday 20th December for the Christmas 

Holidays and will reopen at 9am on Monday 6th January.  

New School Email: Please note a change to our school 

e mail. All correspondence to the school should be 

made to office@moynalveyns.ie 

Parish Christmas Masses: Christmas Eve Mass will 

take place at 8pm and Christmas Day Mass will take 

place at 11.30am in The Church of the Nativity, 

Moynalvey.  

Carol Service: Well done to all of the children from 

3rd – 6th Class who participated in our Annual Carol 

Service on Thursday 19th December. It was a beautiful 

night and they have helped to get the whole 

community in to the festive spirit!!  

 
Homework Club: Homework Club will continue in 

January, Monday – Thursday evenings from 2.40- 

3.30pm  

New Infants 2020/21 Enrolment:  An enrolment 

evening will take place in Moynalvey National School on 

Wednesday 22nd January from 6 pm – 7.30pm for 

parents who wish to enroll their child in the school for 

the next academic year. In order to enroll  your child, 

you will need to bring the child’s PPS Number, Proof of 

address and their birth certificate.   
 

 

School News  

 

Communion:  Well done to the children in 2nd 

Class who had their Enrolment Ceremony on 15th 

December. They will receive the Sacrament of 

First Holy Communion on Sunday 10th May at 

12pm in The Church of the Nativity, Moynalvey.  

 

Christmas Play: The children from Junior 

Infants, Senior Infants, 1st and 2nd Class put a 

lot of hard work and time in to their Christmas 

productions. They were so much fun and 

everyone in the school enjoyed watching them! 

Well done to everyone!   
 

 
 

School Trip: On the 13th of November, the 

Senior Infants, along with 1st and 2nd class 

went to see a show in the solstice. The show was 

called ‘The Bockety World of Henry and Bucket’.  
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     The Staff of Moynalvey NS wish you all a very happy and safe Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in 

the New Year.  

Nollaig Shona Daoibh Go léir!  

 

 Active Flag 

We are working really hard to achieve the Active Flag this school year and we are so lucky to have a very hard 

working and dedicated Active Flag Committee. If you keep an eye on our website, www.moynalveyns.com, you can 

keep updated with all the activities that we have planned and are planning for the rest of the year! 

 

They have started many new initiatives that we are all really enjoying. Three of the Active Committee Members 

were very brave and spoke at a recent Parent’s Association Committee informing them of our plans. Well done to 

Finn Bannon, Rebecca Treacy and Harry Dunne on an excellent achievement! 

  

They have also started an initiative to get us all moving in our lines at the end of break – well done to 

everyone!!  


